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Dear Parents,  

 

Looking Ahead to Year 6 SATs 

Next week marks an important milestone for our Year 6 pupils as they take on their SATs. 

They have shown real commitment in their preparation, demonstrating what it means to 

be truly ready. As always, we will face the week together as a school community, 

offering encouragement, support, and plenty of positivity. We are incredibly proud of 

each and every one of them. Good luck, Year 6—you are more than ready! 

 

Stars of the Week 

At the end of every week, we celebrate those children who have consistently stood out 

through their actions, attitudes, and approach to learning. Whether through creative 

thinking, thoughtful reflection, acts of empathy, quiet independence, determined 

resilience, or an ever-curious mind, each of them has brought something special to our 

school community. They have shown us what it truly means to grow as a learner over 

time. Their efforts and brilliance are a wonderful example of being Ready, Respectful, 

and Safe – Together. We are so proud of you all! 
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Kitchen Vacancy 

Aspens currently have a vacancy in the school kitchen for 15 hours per week. 

If you are interested, please contact 01288 352731 for more information. 

 

Online Safety – A Shared Responsibility 

As we continue to teach our children how to navigate the online world safely, it’s vital 

we all remain vigilant. From managing privacy settings to recognising and reporting 

cyberbullying, we each have a role to play in keeping ourselves and one another safe 

online. The May edition of our Online Safety Newsletter highlights some key risks and 

reminders—please do take a moment to read and discuss it at home. Together, we can 

build the habits that help children stay secure, confident, and respectful online. 

School Council Fundraiser – Own Clothes Day 

Our School Council have decided to hold an own clothes day on Friday 16th May to 

help raise money for our four nominated charities: 

 

• South West Children’s Hospice 

• Bude Food Bank 

• Bude Sea Pool 

• AdSurf 

 

Children are invited to wear their own clothes and bring a small cash donation or 

donate £1 on ParentPay to support these fantastic causes. Thank you for your 

continued support! 💙 

 

Bude Lifeboat Run – 11th June  

We’d love to see lots of Bude Junior pupils getting involved in the 

Junior Bude Lifeboat Run on Tuesday 11th June—a fantastic 

community event in support of our local RNLI. 

To help the children get ready, Mrs Askham will be running a 

training club after school on Mondays, starting this Monday 12th 

May. You can sign up for the club via ParentPay. 

Event sign-up link: https://www.sientries.co.uk/event.php?event_id=14941 

Let’s get training and take part in this great cause together!  

  

http://www.budejuniors.org.uk/
mailto:hello@budejuniors.org.uk
https://www.sientries.co.uk/event.php?event_id=14941


 

  Bude Primary Academy 
   Head of School – Mr James Pritchard 

 
      Friday 9th May 2025 

T: 01288 352731 Website: www.budejuniors.org.uk   Email: hello@budejuniors.org.uk  

Bude Primary Academy, Broadclose Hill, Bude EX23 8DR  
  

A Company Limited by Guarantee. An Exempt Charity 

Registered in England & Wales - Company No. 07387540 

Registered Office: Aspire Academy Trust, Unit 20, St Austell Business Park, St Austell, Cornwall PL25 4FD 

 

 

 

Summer 1 PE Days  

  

Monday  Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday    Friday  

Year 4  
Year 5  

  

Year 3  
  

  

Poppy  
Year 6  

  

Year 3  
Year 4  

Year 6 - Duckpool  

Poppy  
Year 5  
Year 6 - 

Summerleaze  

Diary dates 

 

Monday 12th May – Thursday 15th May  Year 6 SATs week  

Friday 16th May  
School Council – own clothes day £1 donation on 

ParentPay or cash on the day 

Friday 16th May – Saturday 17th May  
Year 3 sleepover at school – please sign up on 

ParentPay 

Wednesday 21st – Friday 23rd May 

Year 5 Carnyorth Residential – please ensure final 

payments have been made on ParentPay 

Widemouth – Weds – Thurs 

Crackington – Thurs – Fri  

Thursday 12th June  Year 5 Aspire Games trip – Sign up on ParentPay 

Wednesday 2nd – Friday 4th July Year 6 Bristol Residential 
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